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2nd June 2020 

 

 

Dear Paul, 

 

On 13 May, as a supplementary to Baroness Lister of Burtersett’s Oral 

Question, you asked what assessment the Government has made of the 

impact of the two-child limit on families who have made a new Universal 

Credit claim since the lockdown. 

 

Statistics relating to the operation of this policy as at 2 April 2020 will be 

released in the summer and we have committed to subsequent annual 

releases. 

 

A copy of this letter has been placed in the House Library. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

BARONESS STEDMAN-SCOTT 

MINISTER FOR WORK AND PENSIONS (LORDS) 

 


